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FRANKLIN COUNTY MUNICIPAL COURT CLERK’S OFFICE 

 
FREE WIRELESS INTERNET ACCESS IS NOW AVAILABLE 

 
The Franklin County Municipal Court Clerk’s Office announced today that free wireless internet access is 
now available in the Municipal Court Building located at 375 S. High Street.  Agents of the justice system 
i.e., attorneys, law enforcement, bond companies now have an additional option for using smart 
technology to facilitate the flow of information at the Franklin County Municipal Courthouse Building. WiFi 
will enable users with smart cell phones, laptops, electronic pads to wirelessly connect to the internet for 
purposes of document transfer, research, communications, and more. 

 
“I am pleased to offer WiFi access. Adding wireless technology within the courthouse building brings another 
manner with which justice system stakeholders are able to streamline their processes,” said Lori Tyack, 
Franklin County Municipal Court Clerk.  “Additionally it will save users time and fuel costs, since fewer trips will 
need to be made between the courthouse and their offices.”  
 
The WiFi access is free and comes at no additional cost to the office since this capability is a residual benefit 
realized from recent phone system enhancements. Those interested in benefiting from wireless access should 
register by emailing a request for WiFi access to clerk@fcmcclerk.com. The request must come from their 
official work related email domain for purposes of system security.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


